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Dear Dr. Takayuki Sakagami

Hope this message finds you in good health and spirit.

On behalf of the Asian Association of Social Psychology (AASP), I would

like to welcome you and all members of Japanese Psychological Association

(JPA) to the 14th Biennial Conference to be held in Seoul, Korea.

Founded in 1995, AASP (http://asiansocialpsych.org) has grown into one of

the major psychology organizations in Asia with over 1,300 members from

virtually all over the world.

The main theme of the conference is “Social Psychology of Intergroup

Conflict: Towards Peace and Reconciliation in Asia.” With this, we invite

submissions from all areas of psychology and related disciplines.

In the hope that members of JPA will join us in this exciting journey, I

would greatly appreciate it if you could post our conference website on your

institution’s homepage: http://www.aasp2021seoul.org

Thank you very much in advance for your kindness.

Hoon-Seok Choi, Ph.D.

President
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Korean Social & Personality Psychological Association


